
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
5:12:12	PM	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	The	price	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	for	electricity,	I	believe	that	the	production	of	solar	power	should	be	
encouraged	and	supported.	Solar	power	has	other	obvious	advantages	in	regards	
to	network	support	and	environmental	considerations.	
	
Alan	Flower		
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